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3rd November, 2023 

Last Chance To Join The Reputed Institute 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Institute Of 

Technology 

It is for the information to all the stake holders that the vacant seats of First Year 

in various B.Tech branches due to Withdrawal/Cancellation will be filled through 

Last Special Spot Offline Round for the Academic Session 2023-24 to be 

conducted by GGSIP University. 

The candidates who are interested in taking admission in one of the most reputed 

Institutes under GGSIP University are directed to follow the instructions as 

notified by GGSIP University regarding Last Special Spot Offline Round for the 

Academic Session 2023-24. 

Click the link below to read the notification released by GGSIP University  

(Link:https://cdnbbsr.s3waas.gov.in/s3ea119a40c1592979f51819b0bd38d39d/u

ploads/2023/11/2023110162.pdf) 

The candidates are advised to visit the GGSIPU website www.ipu.ac.in & 

https://ipu.admissions.nic.in regularly for Notifications/ further updation. 

Candidates can meet personally in the Director Office, for any queries, if any, in 

respect of the above. 

 

 

-Sd- 

Director 
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